
 

 

  

   

 
Health and Wellbeing Board 11 September 2019 
Report of the Humber, Coast and Vale Health and Care Partnership 
Director 
 

Health and Wellbeing Board Briefing Paper: Humber, Coast and 
Vale Partnership Long Term Plan 

Summary 

1. This report provides a briefing for Health and Wellbeing Board 
members about the development of the Humber, Coast and Vale 
Health and Care Partnership Long Term Plan. The briefing is at 
Annex A to this report. 

2. Chris O’Neill, Partnership Director and Linsay Cunningham, 
Strategic Lead for Engagement and Communications will be in 
attendance at the meeting to present the report. 

 Background 

3. Background information is contained within Annex A. 
  

Consultation  
 

4. An extensive programme of engagement with stakeholders has 
been undertaken to enable a range of voices and perspectives to 
inform the plan and the priorities identified within it. 

Options  

5. There are no specific options for the board however they are asked 
to: 

 Note the update and provide comment and feedback 

 Endorse the ambition and priorities contained within the 
briefing at Annex A for inclusion within the submission to 
NHS England. 



 

Analysis 

6. When considering the briefing at Annex A and the ambitions and 
priorities it contains Health and Wellbeing Board should consider 
how these fit with its own strategic vision and priorities. 

Implications 

7. There are no known implications associated with this cover report. 

 Recommendations 

8. The Health and Wellbeing Board are asked to  

 Note the update and provide comment and feedback 

 Endorse the ambition and priorities contained within the 
briefing at Annex A for inclusion within the submission to 
NHS England. 

Reason: To keep the Health and Wellbeing Board up to date with 
the development of the Humber, Coast and Vale Partnership Long 
Term Plan. 
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